
From: Bert Stitt  
Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2016 11:25 AM 
To: Martin, Alan 
Cc: Cliff Fisher 
Subject: Item 41849 / 121 N. Butler Street  
 
Greetings Al ….  
 
In lieu of my being able to attend the Urban Design Commission meeting this afternoon (12-14-
16) I would like to be on record by virtue of this message as being in support of project noted 
above in the subject line.  
 
Cliff Fisher and his team have come up with a project that will add to the vitality and health of 
the James Madison Park District of Capitol Neighborhoods. 
 
Feel free to get back with any questions.  
 
Regards  
 
bert stitt  
120 S. Franklin Street  
Madison  
 


